
 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 
 
OUR NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING HAS BEEN 
CHANGED TO SATURDAY, APRIL 30, 2016 AT 9:00 A.M. 
ACCOUNT THE COUNTING OF THE BALLOTS OF THE PROPOSED 
CONTRACT AGREEMENT.   
 
ALL MEMBERS WILL BE RECEIVING A PACKET IN THE MAIL 
INCLUDING THE PROPOSAL, G.C.’S COVER LETTER, SIDE PAGES 
OF ANY OTHER QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS THAT WERE 
RAISED BY THE MEMBERSHIP, BALLOT, INSTRUCTIONS AND A 
PRE-PAID STAMPED BALLOT RETURN ENVELOPE.  
 
PLEASE INSURE THAT LOCAL #0060 HAS YOUR CORRECT 
ADDRESS.  OUR LOCAL OFFICE #973-527-7018. 
 
WE WILL LET ALL MEMBERS KNOW WHEN THE MAILINGS ARE 
BEING SENT OUT.  
 
OUR MEETING WILL BE HELD AT VFW POST-1397 WHICH IS 
LOCATED AT 20 PENNSYLVANIA RAILROAD AVE. LINDEN, N.J. 
07036.  THE TELEPHONE #908-862-7191. 
 
SECRETARY LOCAL #0060 
MARC F. SUSSMAN 


